
From: Becki S  
Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2016 11:32 PM 
To: Mercier, Betty bmercier@London.ca 
Cc: Bunn, Jerri-Joanne <jbunn@London.ca> 
Subject: RE: ACE Agenda - May 4, 2016 
 
Oh Betty, this month has been hectic, I am so sorry! I forgot to do something in writing about how I am 
moving out of town. Is there any way to verbally mention it at the end of Discussion Items, or Additional 
Business in the May meeting. I would hate to see an addendum made up just for this specifically – if not 
verbally, can it be thrown on the back of pg 15. if they are not printed yet?!  
 
I have taken great pleasure in the years sitting on ACE (& the CAC) and greatly appreciate the foundation 
it has given me for my future goals. It is wonderful getting a glimpse of the citizens which make up this 
town I have spent 10 years in; a glimpse of how community really shapes a city. Although I was limited in 
what I could offer, I am inspired by all the knowledge and vision that can be found in all of you and I 
wish you the best in getting this city recognized for its sustainability achievements! I will be cheering you 
on from York Region.  
 
Thanks everyone, 
Becki Schulz 
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